
A message from the  
Town of Wolcott Tax Collector 

Darlene Tynan & Staff: 
 
We would like to point out some important information for all Wolcott taxpayers. 

The Town Hall is currently closed to the public per order of Chesprocott, our local 
health agency.  We are asking for you to mail in all payments or to pay online.  

We understand your frustration and we thank you for your patience.  We apologize 
for any inconvenience this has or may have caused you. These are definitely trying 
times and my office knows first-hand how this pandemic has affected us due to the 
loss of loved ones. We are trying to get through this, and we would like to do this 
with your help as a community.      

The Governor has issued another executive order regarding our taxes that become 
due on January 1st, 2021 (Executive Order 9R): 

 All Wolcott Taxpayer’s have until April 1st, 2021 to pay their January 
installment taxes without penalty. 

 There will be no application process for this extension. 
 If your January taxes are not paid by April 1st, 2021, you will be charged 

interest retroactive to January 1st, 2021. 

If you want to pay your taxes by mailing the payment to us, please send your 
payments to: 

Town of Wolcott Tax Office 
10 Kenea Avenue 
Wolcott, CT 06716 

 

If you prefer to pay online, visit our website www.wolcottct.org and then scroll down 
until you see the following image which you can click on: 

 

Please note that Sewer and Water payments cannot be paid online. When mailing 
your tax payments, you must pay your Sewer & Water payment on a separate 
check. 

Questions? Call the Tax Office at 203-879-8100 x104 


